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I strongly oppose this bill. Oregon is taxed to death. This once great state has been 

run into the ground by our state government year after year. Citizens of Oregon are 

taxed time and time again on the incomes we work very hard to make. When is 

enough enough! If we stop giving out free hand outs to illegal migrants and able-

bodied homeless people maybe we would have enough money in the current budget 

to pay for the services needed. We have one of the highest gas prices in the nation 

and you want more. Oregon government always wants more. We the people don't 

even get to vote on this nonsense. It just gets pushed through and we have to live 

with it or leave. I have lived here all my life, and I don't want to go somewhere else 

and start over. I'm sure there are a lot of residents in this state that feel the same. 

Stop these insane tax increases!  


